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News Release
 
Kids First Fund Granted Special United Nations Status

Consultative Status Allows NGO to Appoint Representatives to UN

Milwaukee, Wis. (Sep 5, 2006) … The Kids First Fund (KFF), a U.S.-based not-for-profit organization aimed at helping abused and abandoned children in Latvia, has been granted special consultative status with the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations. The announcement was made by Hanifa Mezoui, Chief of the Non-Governmental Organizations Section, Department of Economic and Social Affairs of the United Nations.

This status allows Kids First Fund to designate official representatives to the United Nations Headquarters in New York, and to U.N. offices in Geneva and Vienna. Board members John DeGregorio, Rogers Grigulis, Irma Kalnina and Jay Sorensen will be designated Kids First Fund representatives. 
“This designation opens the door for the Kids First Fund to help contribute to the creation of policy on issues related to children's rights worldwide,” according to KFF President Jay Sorensen. “The United Nations also may engage the Kids First Fund in supporting the action plans and declarations adopted by the United Nations.” 

The Kids First Fund, as an organization under the special category of consultative status, may circulate position statements at Economic and Social Council meetings. Organizations granted status also may attend General Assembly special sessions and international conferences called by the United Nations. 
Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs), such as the Kids Firs Fund, are an invaluable resource for various entities of the United Nations. NGOs provide expert analysis in the field, serve as early warning agents and help monitor and implement international agreements. NGOs also help raise public awareness of issues, play a major role in advancing U.N. goals and objectives, and contribute essential information at U.N.-sponsored events. Since the United Nations and NGOs share many interests, there is the opportunity for them to work together in several ways. Currently there are 2,719 NGOs worldwide in consultative status with the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC). 

About the Kids First Fund. The Kids First Fund helps abused and abandoned children. We protect children from abuse. We empower young adults with a positive future. We strengthen families. We build awareness of child abuse. We operate in countries where resources are very limited. Current projects provide support for children in the democratic republic of Latvia located on the Baltic Sea. The Kids First Fund supports programs to educate child welfare professionals such as police officers, judges, social workers and prosecutors on child abuse issues. Direct assistance is also provided to centers providing care for abused children. The Kids First Fund is a very efficient non-profit organization and does not incur any expenses since all staffing and services are donated. Learn more at www.KidsFirstFund.org.
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